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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Monday 10th May, Class Four Dartmoor Experience at Bellever Forest and Lakehead Grazing 

Please can you ensure that your child is dropped off at the Rose Lane Tesco bus stop promptly at 

8.10 am where Miss Grant will be waiting to greet them. Please ensure your child wears 

appropriate outdoor clothing (not shorts) and suitable outdoor shoes or wellington boots. They 

will need a rucksack with a spare change of clothes, a warm waterproof coat and sun block and a 

sun hat and a packed lunch with plenty of water to drink, as there will not be an opportunity to 

refill water bottles.  Please note that the children will return to the Rose Lane Tesco bus stop at 

4.00 pm. 

Wednesday 12th May, Class Three Dartmoor Experience at Bellever Forest and Lakehead 

Grazing 

Please can you ensure that your child is dropped off at the Rose Lane Tesco bus stop promptly at 

8.10 am where Mr Roulstone will be waiting to greet them. Please ensure your child wears 

appropriate outdoor clothing (not shorts) and suitable outdoor shoes or wellington boots. They 

will need a rucksack with a spare change of clothes, a warm waterproof coat and sun block and a 

sun hat and a packed lunch with plenty of water to drink, as there will not be an opportunity to 

refill water bottles.  Please note that the children will return to the Rose Lane Tesco bus stop at 

4.00 pm. 

Running Club 

Due to the class trip, running club is cancelled on Wednesday 12th May; children may join 

construction club for this week only. 

Expected Delays in School Uniform Supply 

School Threads have asked us to make you aware of the expected delays in the supply of school 

uniform.  They are advising customers to place orders as soon as possible as they are unable to 

guarantee that any orders placed from the end of July onwards will not be fulfilled by the start 

of the new school year in September. 

We do have items of school uniform in school and will periodically put them out on the wall for 

parents and carers to help themselves. 

  

http://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://www.businessinsider.com/ceos-are-the-only-people-who-care-about-corporate-logos-2012-6&sa=U&ei=NNFoU4DJOaen0AXVrICICw&ved=0CDAQ9QEwAQ&usg=AFQjCNF9J_qwJiqJ3YIpGGpLr-_tlupy


Kind regards, 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Monday 10th May Class Four Dartmoor Experience at Bellever Forest and 

Lakehead Grazing departing from the bus stop at Rose Lane 

Tesco at 8.10 am and returning to the bus stop at 4.00 pm 

Wednesday 12th May Class Three Dartmoor Experience at Bellever Forest and 

Lakehead Grazing departing from the bus stop at Rose Lane 

Tesco at 8.10 am and returning to the bus stop at 4.00 pm 

Monday 17th May Whole School Cricket, Chance to Shine 

Wednesday 19th May Key Stage Two Skateboard Workshop 

EYFS and Key Stage One Scooter Workshop 

Thursday 27th May Whole School, Recycling Workshops 

Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June Half term 

Monday 7th June Year Three and Four Level One Bikeability 

Wednesday 9th June Year Three and Four Golf Festival 

Thursday 17th June Year Five and Six Tennis Festival 

Wednesday 23rd June Year Five and Six Golf Festival 

Thursday 1st July Year Three and Four Tennis Festival 

 

 


